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From: Rupini Venga 
Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2016 12:24 p.m.
To: Consultations
Cc:
Subject: Submission for Dental Council's proposed budget

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing in regards to the Dental Council's proposed budget and further increase of the APC fee. I feel
the increase is too high, along with my other colleagues.

Regards,
Rupini




